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Maltodextrin in Yogourmet® starters’ new formula 
 
Yogurt and kefir are part of a healthy lifestyle as highly nutritive food providing vitamins, minerals, proteins, 
probiotics and live active bacteria1. Yogurt and kefir produced with our Yogourmet® starters provide 100 billion live 
and active bacteria per 100g serving, 100 times more live bacteria than the Codex standard for yogurt1.  

Studies and reviews explain the benefits associated with the consumption of yogurt daily such as risk reduction of 
chronic and metabolic disease, risk reduction of colorectal cancer, enhancement of the immune response and lower 
risk of diabetes (specific to postmenopausal women)1,2.   

As part of their disease management, people suffering from Crohn’s disease must watch their diet to limit flare-ups 
provoking an inflammatory response. Certain foods could trigger and/or worsen symptoms during a flare-up. There 
are early animal studies suggesting that maltodextrin could be a risk factor for chronic inflammatory diseases such 
as Crohn’s disease3,4.  

Maltodextrin is a food/dietary additive produced from vegetable starch and considered Generally Recognized As 
Safe (GRAS) by the US Food and Drug Administration4,5. It is part of the routine diet of 98.6% of US consumers4 and 
found as a component in a large majority of commercial nutrition formulas shown to be efficient for Crohn’s disease 
management by human randomised controlled trials (RCT)6. Additionally, a study revealed that there was no 
difference in the remission rate for people taking the formulas with and without maltodextrin6. Such findings greatly 
challenge the in vitro and animals’ experiments implying that maltodextrin could promote intestinal inflammation 
in people suffering from Crohn’s disease3,4.  

The maltodextrin found in our Yogourmet® starters is from maize origin, of high quality, and with strict microbial 
specifications. Keep in mind that the maltodextrin content in 1 sachet is less than 1.5 g for Yogourmet® Yogurt and 
Yogourmet® Kefir starters. Once in one liter of yogurt or kefir, its concentration is therefore less than 1.5 mg/g or 
0.15%, (0.15 g per 100 g serving). To confirm, a certified laboratory tested for the content of maltodextrin in 24-
hour-fermented yogurt and kefir made with Yogourmet® starters and the maltodextrin was undetectable7. For 
reference, in the animal studies4, the maltodextrin concentration shown to exacerbate provoked intestinal 
inflammation was 5% in all drinking water ingested over a 45-day period. That is the equivalent of 130 g of 
maltodextrin daily intake for a human, based on a minimum average of 2.6 liters of beverage per day, compared to 
0.15 g per 100 g serving of yogurt or kefir made with Yogourmet® starters. 

Considering all the health benefits from consuming yogurt and kefir on a regular basis, the fact that the maltodextrin 
added to the yogurt or kefir by the Yogourmet® starters is undetectable, and that maltodextrin has no incidence for 
people suffering from Crohn’s disease as shown by some of the latest clinical trials, the presence of maltodextrin in 
our sachet should not be of concern for people suffering from Crohn’s disease.  
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